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        February 17, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Friday, February 26, the NEA is sponsoring a project 

entitled “Read Across America”.  The goal of this 

program is to ensure that every child in America is 

reading or being read to in honor of Dr. Seuss’ birthday. 

 

The students and staff of Charles Street School cordially 

invite you to participate in our school-wide reading 

train.  If you are able to participate, report to your 

child’s homeroom at 1:45.  All students and parents will 

line the hallways and enjoy a good book.  The reading 

train will start promptly at 2:00 and end at 2:20.  For this 

event, you and your child will need to bring a favorite 

book.   

 

We look forward to this opportunity to bring the joy of 

reading to your children. 

 

Sincerely, 

 Read Across America Committee 

Soar through the skies with a fantastic book! 
 


